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March 14, 2016 

Dear Mayor Nenshi and Calgary City Council: 

RE: Community Housing Affordability _Collective 
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CITY CLEEK'S OFFICt: 

On behalf of Accessible Housing, I write this letter of support of the efforts of the Community 
Housing Affordability Collective (CHAC). 

The CHAC is a tremendous opportunity for organizations to come together to approach the 
challenging issue of ensuring access to housing and to enhance, support and supplement the work of 
the member organizations through a strategic, thoughtful collaboration. I believe that with agencies, 
citizens and policy-makers around the table, momentum and meaningful change for our city will be 
created. 

Calgary is a great community and has shown leadership and I thank you for your support of this 
initiative and look forward to the ongoing work of CHAC. 

Yours truly, 

Jeff Dyer 

Executive Director, Accessible Housing 

Cc: Jen Arntfield, Senior Project Manager, Affordable Housing 
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